4:00 10:00
January 6 -7 Mary Hackel Bill VDL
Mary Olson Pat Schuessler
January 13- 14 Robert Krause Jerry Vande Voort
VOLUNTEER

January 20 -21

Dawn Kulman

Pat Schuessler

Wayne Naparalla VOLUNTEER
January 27 - 28 Nancy Sobieck Doug Brusky
Tom Eisenrich YOLUNTEER

February 3-4 Mary Hackel Bill VDL
Mary Olson Pat Schuessler
February 10 - 11 Robert Krause Jerry Vande Voort
Nancy Sobieck VOLUNTEER
February 14 Ash Wed 6:00pm | Faith Formation )0,0.0.0.6.0.9.0.0.0.0.9.9.0.¢
February 17 - 18 Dawn Kulman Doug Brusky
Wayne Naparalla Bill VDL
February 24 - 25 Tom Eisenrich Doug Brusky
Mary Hackel VOLUNTEER
March 2 - 3 Nancy Sobieck Bill VDL
Mary Olson Ruth Boyea
March 9 - 10 Robert Krause Jerry Vande Voort
Mary Hackel Ruth Boyea
March 16 - 17 Jean Johnson Doug Brusky
Sam Johnson Pat Schuessler
March 23 - 24 Dawn Kulman Ruth Boyea
Wayne Naparalla Jerry Vande Voort
March 28 8:00 am SOOOCCOCOOOOOOKK. | 200000000KXXXXX XX




March 29 1:00 pm Jean Johnson XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Sam Johnson XEXKXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

March 30 - 31 At Immaculate Conception Mary Williams

No ushers needed for the 30th Pat Williams

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PROMPT ATTENTION TO THE SCHEDULE AND SUPPORT OF ST.
JOSEPH CHURCH.

Dear Ushers,

Do Not put bulletins, prayer cards, fliers, eftc. on the handicap area behind the last pew on the
back left as you come into church. Thank you for the giving of your time & talent to this ministry!

REMINDER: Please be there at least 15 - 20 min. early to greet everyone.

Enclosed you will find the Jan., Feb. & Mar. schedule, phone log and survey sheet for Apr., May. &
June. The survey is to assist you in communicating any special requests or considerations you may
have in regards to your availability. Please return the survey sheet to the parish office by Feb.
11, 2024. Your continued support in this ministry is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your
efforts & “stepping in" when needed.

One usher per mass needs to sit in the Narthax during mass, to watch for anyone entering and not
proceeding directly to the church proper. This is something that had started before COVID and
has been forgotten in the recent years. We have had instances of people wondering in during mass,
going places they shouldn't go or doing things they shouldn't do.

Just a reminder, and very important, if you are unable to help on your scheduled time, please
call a sub or another regular on the list. If you know of anyone else who can help us in this
ministry, please let me know. Someone may come to you wishing to receive a low-gluten host, please
tell Father or the sacristan and they will see to it that one is given to them at Communion.

As always, Thank You all for your continued participation & support!



